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Kyle Raymond Douglas

Kyle, the son of Pat
and Julie Douglas,
plans to attend Cen-
tral Christian College
of the Bible in
Moberly, Mo. on a
full-tuition scholar-
ship to study Pastoral
Ministries.

Jessica Rose Duscher

Jessica, the daugh-
ter of Joel and Lori
Duscher, plans to
attend Wichita
State University
for Pharmacy.

Elizabeth Elaine Bowen

Elizabeth, the daugh-
ter of Debra Bowen,
plans to attend Fort
Hays State University
and majoring in Nurs-
ing.

NORTON COMMUNITY
HIGH SCHOOL

Casey Jo Carter

Casey, the daughter of
Ken and Kim Carter,
plans to attend Fort
Hays State University
and major in Psychol-
ogy and minor in
Spanish

Jessica Renee Corbin

Jessica, the daughter
of Dennis Corbin and
Kathy Corbin, plans
to attend Fort Hays
State University and
major in radiology

Daniel Eric Cummings

Dan, the son of Jerry
and Sharon Cum-
mings, plans to attend
Nebraska Christian
College and study
Youth Ministry.

Amanda Lacey Brandyberry

117 N. Kansas
Norton, KS
877-4016

Amanda, the daughter
of David and Gail
Brandyberry, plans to
attend Connors State
College in Warner,
Oklahoma majoring
in Agriculture Com-
munications. I will
also be a member of
the Livestock Judging
Team. I plan to finish
school at Oklahoma
State University.

101 S. Norton, Norton, KS • 874-4844

Mortensen Computer Service

102 S. State, Norton, KS • 877-2721

Moffet Drug Store

W. Highway 36, Norton • 874-5500

Whispering Pines Retirement and
Assisted Living

212 E. Washington, Norton, KS • 877-3956

The Razor’s Edge

113 N. State, Norton • 877-3299

McMullen and Wyatt
Auctions

Member N.C.U.A. • 912 N. Archer, Norton • 877-5191

United NW Federal
Credit Union


